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HEARINGS COMMENCE FOR THE INQUIRY INTO THE 
PROPOSAL TO DEVELOP ROSEHILL RACECOURSE 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
18 JULY 2024 
 
Hearings commence on Monday 22 July 2024 for the inquiry into the proposal to develop Rosehill 
Racecourse. The committee will examine the unsolicited proposal process including associated probity 
measures as well as the involvement of the Government prior to the unsolicited proposal being made. 
 
The committee will hear from a range of witnesses including various representatives from the horse 
racing industry and Western Sydney business community.  
 
Further hearings will be held on 9 August and 12 September.  
 
Hearing details 

The hearing will be held on Monday 22 July from 9.00 am to 4.30 pm in the Macquarie Room at NSW 
Parliament. It will be open to the public. 
 
The hearing will also be livestreamed on NSW Parliament's website:  
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/Pages/webcasts.aspx 
 
More information about the inquiry may be found at the inquiry webpage: 
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/listofcommittees/Pages/committee-
details.aspx?pk=324 
 
 
 

-ENDS- 
 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Scott Farlow MLC, on (02) 9230 3778. 
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